
 

Jackson State returns 

Students from Jackson State Community College Criminal Justice 
Program, who visited the Courthouse in March, came back May 16th to 
observe a sentencing that was continued during the first visit. Defense 
attorney, Terrell Tooten, and Assistant U.S. Attorney, Christie Hopper, met 
with the group after the hearing to discuss the relationship between 
Plaintiff and Defense Counsel and how that process is carried out during 
the course of a case.  


